
                                                              
                 SEEKING VOLUNTEERS FOR ANNUAL 4th of JULY CELEBRATION  
                
                            All Volunteers interested in Participation  
                                                -Please Contact- 
                         Parks and Recreation Interim Chairman 
                                      Tyler Martin 307.797.8372 
                                  

        Be Courteous!    
Please Help Your Neighbor and Your Dog  

By Not Allowing  
Continual or Excessive Barking. 
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             The Town of Bar Nunn  
                 Splash Pad is now Open! 
                    Hours of Operation:  
              Daily 10:00 a.m. — 8:00 p.m. 
 
    Unless, thunderstorms, rain, high winds, or equipment issues.  
 

         The Bar Nunn Volunteer Fire Department is currently Seeking 
         Community Volunteers to join The Bar Nunn Fire Department 
                           for more information please contact  
                  Captain, Ashley Edgeingtion   307.797.7696 

                             Speed Limit Changes  
            Will be in affect Beginning June 12, 2023 
             
         From Zuni Trail to the north on Tonkawa Trail   
                         Will be posted at 35 mph 
                  
            Westwinds Road will be posted 45 mph 

                                          Resident Reminder! 
             With the warmer weather and the clean up season beginning…. 
           Burning of weeds & trash are not allowed within the Town limits. 
                  The Tree Farm is now open! (Grass clippings Only!) 
              No Tree Branches or other Unwanted Refuse Materials 

             Attention Bar Nunn Residents! 
            A Special Election will be held   
              Tuesday August 8, 2023  
    At the Wardwell Water & Sewer District Building                                            
Your Vote will Determine the Dissolution of the Wardwell Water & Sewer District 


